
 

 
 
  
 

Leonard Point Road Reconstruction Design Open House 

 

This correspondence is in reference to the Town of Algoma’s proposed reconstruction of 

Leonard Point Road in the calendar year 2026. The Town of Algoma hired engineers from 

McMahon Associates to prepare a draft concept design of the new roadway from State Highway 

21 to Highland Shore Lane. An open format workshop will be held at the Algoma Town Hall to 

present the draft plans for Leonard Point Road and for you to provide your comments.  

 

Leonard Point Road Design Open House 

Location: Algoma Town Hall, 15 N. Oakwood Road, Oshkosh, WI 54904 

Date: Thursday, April 4, 2024 

Time: 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
 

This open-format meeting is for all Town residents, however as a property owner residing on 

Leonard Point Road within the project area, your input and ideas are especially important. The 

reconstruction of Leonard Point Road is focused on commuter safety, enhanced pedestrian 

accommodations, and improvements to stormwater quality and management. The open house 

will begin with a brief overview of the project and design plan and followed by listening to 

community member input on different design features. A project specific webpage is being 

created and will be available at www.townofalgoma.org. This page will be updated periodically 

until the road is completed in late 2026.  

 

If you are unable to attend this meeting, please email your comments to  

townadmin@townofalgoma.org and a staff person will respond to your email.  
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